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Next Meeting: 
Monday 9th February 2021 
 

Your Committee 
President 
Maria Foot: 07792 368456 
 
Acting Chair  
Maria Foot: 07792 368456 
 
Vice Chair  
VACANT 
 
Treasurer  
Kate Black: 01929 424442 
 
Secretary  
Jackie Barker: 07725 562607 
Jacks.barker@hotmail.co.uk 
Jacks.barker@hotmail.co.uk 
COVID-19 Officer 
Ed Ellwood: 07977 467481 
 
Fixtures & Umpiring Secretary 
Martyn Solomon 07808 097279 
 
Membership Secretary 
Angie Crook:  07917006965 
 
Welfare Officer 
Nikki Grenville-Cleave   
07976 870914 
 
Junior Coach Rep 
VACANT 
 
Junior Co-ordinator 
Nikki Grenville-Cleave   
07976 870914 
 
Men’s and Ladies Head Coach 
Paul Selby: 07769 683821 
 
Media and Publicity Rep 
Jackie Barker: 07725 562607 
 
Co-opted Member for 
Fundraising 
Pete Phillips 
 
Men’s 1st 
Ed Ellwood: 07977 467481 
 
Men’s 2nd  
Martyn Solomon 07808 097279 
 
Ladies 1st  
Jess Hale: 07824 166211 
 
Ladies 2nd  
Katie Young : 07548 239291 

www.swanageandwarehamhc.org.uk 

 
 

 

2021 
Obviously all hockey is 

suspended for the 
foreseeable future but 

it doesn’t mean we 
can’t get out into the 
fresh air and do some 
exercise.  This is not 

only good for the body 
but so good for 

everyone’s mental 
health.  

 
If anyone is on their 
own, feeling a bit 

lonely and finds they 
are struggling with 

everyday life, please 
pick up the phone and 

call any of us.   
 

If you can’t get out of 
the house and need 
something, please 

don’t feel isolated – 
call one of us. 

 
We may not see each 
other every week any 
more but sometimes a 
bit of contact outside 

of hockey helps. 

 
On behalf of the committee we’d like to 
wish you all a Happy and Healthy New 

Year. 
We hope you are all keeping safe and 

observing all the rules and guidelines, in 
the hope that in the not too distant 

future we may get back to some sort of 
normality again. 

 
 

Hockey in 2021 
 

We have been advised by our Hampshire 
league that there will be no league 

hockey until at least mid-February.  I’m 
sure this won’t come as a huge surprise 

to most of you.  
 

The Committee are very aware that you 
have paid your subs this year and so far 

have not had much hockey. 
Please rest assured that, depending how 

the season unfolds, we will be 
monitoring the situation and will keep 
you informed as to what decisions are 

made. 
 

 
 

100 CLUB 
Now for the Good News!!! 

The first draw for the 100 Club took place 
on January 11th. 

Numbers 100 and 32 were unclaimed so 
£25 and £5 went back to the club. 
Number 39 – Ed Ellwood won £10 
The next draw is February 8th.   

 
It’s not too late! 

There are still some numbers left. 
Simply contact Jackie on 

Jacks.barker@hotmail.co.uk 
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